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KDA - PARENT PORTAL USER POLICY 
 
 
The Highmore-Harrold School District is committed to providing effective opportunities to 
enhance school-home communication.  Educational research cites parental involvement as one 
of the most important components contributing to student success.  Schools need parents to 
share in the responsibility and accountability for the outcome of their children’s education. 
 
In an effort to facilitate this communication, the Highmore-Harrold School District will make the 
Parent Portal component of the Infinite Campus Student Management Software accessible to 
parents/guardians of students attending the Highmore-Harrold School District.  The Parent 
Portal allows parent/guardians to monitor the attendance, assignments, and grades of their 
children.  Any parent who, by court order, has been deprived of visitation rights or of access to 
the school records, shall not be permitted computer access to the school records.   
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